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January 15, 1981

To: All County Welfare Directors Letter No. 81-3

INVESTIGATION OF MEDI-CAL FRAUD-CASH GRANT

The Medi-Cal beneficiary profiles obtainable from Medi-Cal Intermediary
Operations, the previous fiscal intermediary, are no longer current and
do not provide the total history of claims paid on behalf of a particular
beneficiary. Claim detail reports, which are similar to the profiles, will 
be available in the near future but cannot be ordered directly from the new
fiscal intermediary.

In order to determine the methodology to provide you with claim detail re­
ports used in connection with your investigations of Medi-Cal/Cash grant”
related fraud cases, we ask that you forward estimates, no later than
January 30, 1981, of your current and future needs for claim detail reports
to:

Fiscal Intermediary Management
1507 21st Street, Room 101 
Sacramento, CA 95814
Attention: Glenda Moreno

Thank you for your cooperation in this regard. If you have any questions,
please contact Ms. Moreno at (916) 322-7608 or your Medi-Cal Program
Consultant.

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Barbara V. Carr, Acting Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

cc: Medi-Cal Liaisons
Medi-Cal Eligibility Program

Consultants




